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Understanding the Needs, Challenges, Opportunities, Vision and Emerging Roles in Environmental 
Health (UNCOVER EH):  Response to Public Comment

During the 60-day FRN period, the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) received one 
public comment.  In the public comment received, the commenter stated that this information 
collection is an unnecessary expenditure of taxpayer dollars and the contact person at each health 
department should simply ask the environmental health workers to complete the survey. Identifying 
environmental health professionals at each health department is required to ensure the survey is sent 
directly to each individual respondent. This process will result in enumeration of the workforce and 
allow determination of a survey response rate.


